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GILA RIVER GAMING COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO RESCIND AND REPLACE RULE 9 
 

 

The Gila River Gaming Commission (the “Gaming Commission”) has issued a 

Notice of Intent to Rescind and Replace Rule 9 (the “Notice”) to notify persons 

and organizations associated with Class II and Class III gaming activities within 

the Gila River Indian Community pursuant to GRIC Code § 22.318.  Written 

comments on the proposed action of the Gaming Commission may be submitted 

to the Gaming Commission by August 6, 2021.  All comments will be given 

serious consideration.  An opportunity for public comment may also be provided 

if anyone requests such an opportunity.  The Gaming Commission intends to 

take the proposed action at a meeting on August 13, 2021.  Please contact Scott 

Sanderson, Executive Director, at 520.796.4474 if you would like a copy of the 

official Notice. 

 
 


